Town of Independence End of Year Meeting December 22, 2016

The Independence Town Board met in the Town Hall on December 22nd, 2016 at 5:00 pm for the End of Year meeting.

Present: Supervisor Jeri Reichman; Council: Meunier, Waters, Howe; Town Clerk, Cindy Welch; Highway Superintendent, Dennis Graves. Absent: Council Acomb

Visitors: None

Supervisor Reichman called the meeting to order.

The end of the year final bills were reviewed by all with a motion by Supervisor Reichman seconded by Council Meunier to approve abstracts 12B-2016 in the following amounts and vouchers:

General	vouchers#	182-191	\$2353.40
Highway		239-256	\$51270.32
Water		95-97	\$157.98

The yearend financial reports were reviewed with discussion. The Clerk/Bookkeeper recommended that \$89,000 be placed into the Highway Equipment Fund, and that a Building Repairs Fund be created with \$68,000 from General Savings as start up.

A motion was made by Supervisor Reichman seconded by Council Meunier to place \$89,000 from the Highway Savings into the Highway Equipment Fund. All voting yes.

A motion was made by Supervisor Reichman seconded by Council Waters to create a Building Repairs Fund and place \$68,000 from the General Savings as start up. All voting yes.

A motion to adjourn was made by Council Meunier seconded by Council Howe. Meeting adjourned at 5:45 pm.

Cindy Welch, Town Clerk

